
NO NEW MCDOWELL  
 
Dear Fellow Millcreek Residents and Taxpayers: 
 
This letter represents the objective concerns of the citizens and taxpayers of No New 
McDowell. 
 

OUR MISSION STATEMENT 
 
“We are FOR the repair, renovation, correction of defects, elimination of "critical or 

hazardous" situations and "some" educational/structural approach in the 
curriculum and to better utilize space for the students” 

 
“We are AGAINST the financial mismanagement or fiscal irresponsibility of 

proposed project that do not provide a return-on-investment, are not necessary in 
light of the current economic/financial environment and are more of the "wants" 

than the "needs" of the students.” 
 
We are concerned about the future of McDowell High School, for the future students 
who will attend McDowell, the taxpayers who will take on the burden of the cost of 
the new school and its projections of being in the area of $90 million to $100 plus 
million dollars. 
 
We want to get all the information that is available concerning this project out to 
those who have not had the opportunity to attend the Millcreek School Board 
meetings.  
 
Please consider joining our Facebook page, No New McDowell at 
http://www.fb.com/no.mcdowell.  If you do not have access to the Internet, please 
talk to your family or neighbors who do.  We believe it is imperative that the 
taxpayers know what is imminent and the long-term financial future for our 
community as well as our wallets. 
 
Also, please consider speaking out through our petition, found at: 
http://www.ipetitions.com/petition/nonewmcdowell/ 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
No New McDowell 


